
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 18, 2024 
 
Azrin Awal 
Duluth City Councilor 
Parks, Libraries, and Authorities Committee Chair 
411 W 1st Street 
Duluth, MN 55802 
 

Dear Ms. Awal, 

The City of Duluth’s Natural Resources Commission wishes to forward the resolution below to 

the Duluth City Council. 

RESOLVED, that the Natural Resources Commission urges the City of Duluth and the Minnesota 
Pollution Control Agency to expedite the release of the final investigative report on the August 
1 Tischer Creek fish kill and, in the interim, provide as much preliminary information as 
possible, as early as possible, on investigative findings, process, and timelines. 
 
They passed this resolution at their October 2, 2024 meeting.  

Thank you,  

 

Kate Kubiak 

Natural Resources Coordinator  

 


